Wyong Hospital Mould Issues

Dear Member,

The HSU has been made aware of a potential black mould outbreak, resulting in areas being shut down and patients transferred to other areas.

We are currently seeking further information from your employer, Central Coast LHD.

In the meantime, the HSU advises all members not to undertake any duties in areas that have been closed.

If you are asked by a manager to work in an area that has been closed, please advise them of your safety concerns and contact your local HSU organiser Brendan Roberts via mobile 0425 181 361 or email brendan.roberts@hsu.asn.au.

The HSU will keep members updated as soon as information is made available.

In unity,

Gerard Hayes

Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD